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SCOPE OF WORK 
 
 
 
I. PURPOSE AND INTENT:   
 
The Town of Palm Beach is seeking proposals from contractors to provide service for two (2) 2013 
Mercury Verado Outboard Engines for the  35’ Island Runner Police Boat. The Contractor shall 
provide all necessary materials, labor, management, supervision, trucks, gas, oil, safety equipment 
and any other materials and equipment necessary to complete the work as specified.   
 
 
II.  SCOPE OF WORK:     

 
 Perform engine service and inspection in compliance with manufacturer’s  
 specifications. 

 
 
III.       OTHER 
 

 Price to include all yard fees, labor, storage, clean-up/disposal fees, and all material 
and supplies necessary to complete job. 
 

 The vessel can be inspected at the Town Docks.  Please call 561-227-6354 (561-
951-6008 cell) to arrange a site visit.  

 
 All work shall be performed by an authorized, certified Mercury Verado service 

provider.  
 

 If during the contract period the Town replaces or procures other outboard marine 
engines the awarded contractor shall, if able, service these engines at the stated fees 
or a fee found to be fair and reasonable by the Town. 

 
 
IV.       REQUIRED QUALIFICATIONS 
 

►  Vendor must provide 24 hour turnaround time or less from time of receiving vessel.  If  
awarded vendor deams it unable to meet this deadline then, with approval by the Town’s 
Police Department, this deadline may be waived. 

 
►  Vendor’s location must be between Lantana and the Blue Heron Bridge. 
 
►  Hours of operation shall be, at minimum, from 7AM – 9PM Monday thru Friday. 


